
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

 

MEETING DATE:  August 24, 2022 

SUBJECT: Consideration of Document No. 2022-688, an Intergovernmental Agreement 

with the Oregon Department of Transportation for the OR126:Redmond-Powell 

Butte Project 

 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Move approval of Document No. 2022-688. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

The Oregon Department of Transportation is delivering the OR126: Redmond-Powell Butte 

project.  The project limits are between US97 in Redmond and Powell Butte Highway in 

Crook County.  The project scope of work will include: 

 Paving  

 Pedestrian improvements in Redmond 

 Installation of a new Cascades East Transit (CET) transit stop on OR126 in Redmond 

 Installation of a traffic camera at OR126 and Powell Butte Highway. 

 Signage and striping improvements 

 

The project work will require ODOT and their construction contractor to enter onto the 

right of way for SE Sherman Road, a Deschutes County road, for the installation of 

temporary traffic control devices and other work; this agreement will authorize ODOT and 

their construction contractor to enter onto the County right of way.  Deschutes County is 

not contributing funding to the project. 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

None 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Cody Smith, County Engineer/Assistant Director, Road Department 


